
 
 
 
 
 
June 14, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 771 
Re:  Announcing the Reopening of Westbound Service from Omaha, NE to 
Portland, OR. 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
 
Pacer Stacktrain is pleased to announce the reopening westbound intermodal service from 
Omaha, NE to Portland, OR.  Eastbound service from Portland to Omaha is not being 
reinstated.  Service from Omaha will depart on Monday, Wednesday and Friday.  FAK 
pricing is listed below:  
 
                            53' FAK      48' FAK  
Origin Ramp      Container Price       Container Price   
Omaha, NE        $1545                      $1345               
 
 
                          45' FAK  40' FAK 20' FAK 
Origin Ramp     Container Price    Container Price   Container Price        
Omaha, NE       $1300                   $1150                    $950 
 
Origin Ramp Address and Phone Number: 
Union Pacific Railroad Ramp 
2722 South Avenue 
Council Bluffs, IA  51503 
 
Phone: 712-329-5025 
 
Destination Ramp Address and Phone Number: 
Union Pacific Railroad 
Albina Ramp/Container Yard  
2745 N. Interstate Avenue 
Portland, OR  97227 
 
Phone: 503-249-2504 
 
If you have questions, we’re here to help.  Please consult your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development Representative with any questions.  For business hours at the ramps and 
schedules please visit the Pacer Stacktrain web site. 
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We appreciate your business.  
 
 


